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Medical professionals and campaigners are worried about the lack of research regarding the effects of 

vaping on the long-term health of children and young people and are calling for tighter rules regarding 

the packaging and advertising of vapes. If you are concerned about the rise of vaping in young people, 

there will be a factsheet available on our Safeguarding website page.  

  

Mobile Phones  

We have recently reviewed the guidance on mobile phone use within school to support the 

safeguarding of pupils and staff within our school building. We appreciate that many of our young 

people have long journeys to and from school, and phones are often used as calming strategies at these 

times. However, we have had an increasing number of phones being used within the school day and 
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